
 

 

Term 3  Week 3                     Monday, 1st August 2016

Principal’s Report 

“Play It Loud” 

Friday 9th September will see our school band and  

ensembles performing. The evening will commence 

at 6:30pm and conclude at 8pm. This is an  

opportunity for our school community to see and 

hear the results of many hours of practice. There 

will be performances from our school band,  

percussion group and both the senior and junior 

guitar groups. If your child is interested in becoming 

a part of our band or ensembles this is an  

opportunity to see them in action. 

 

Education Week 1st – 5th August 

Truscott Street Public School invites parents and 

friends to our Education Week celebrations to be 

held this  Wednesday  3rd August. The program for 

the morning is as follows: 

9:30-10:00 Performance Assembly for parents in 

the hall 

10:00 -11:15 Open classrooms   

11:15 – 12:00 Morning Tea for guests in the hall 

12:00 Mini Olympics  

A book display will be held in the library. The  library 

will be open from approximately 9:00am until 12:00  

if guests wish  to purchase books to donate to the 

school library. 

 

Enrolments 2017 

Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten 

2017. Children who will be turning 5 years old on or 

before 31st July, 2017 are eligible for enrolment.   

If you are intending to enrol your child, or know of 

children in the local area, who are intending to  

enrol at Truscott Street next year, could you please 

contact the office for an enrolment form.  

 

Truscotts 

Congratulations to the following students who  

received their Truscott Award last week . 

Aaryn P. KM, Evan C. KM, Rina W. KM, Joe R. Year 2, 

Maggie R. SUA, Chloe H. Year 6, Idan A. Year 6,  

Jessica V. Year 2, Devan M. Year 1,  

Scarlett M. Year 1, Jayden L. KH and Dulitha H. KH 

 

Post Homes  

Congratulations Justin R. Year 2, Jaeung Y. Year 5, 

Chloe H. Year 6, Idan A. Year 6 and Jaemin Y. Year 1 

Well done. 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 
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Monday  Student Banking 

   Canteen closed 

Tuesday  Canteen closed 

Friday   8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

   11.30 Assembly 

Calendar 

Term 3 Week  3 

Mon Aug 1st Education week  

Tue Aug 2nd English competition 

Wed Aug 3rd Open Day & Mini Olympics 

   7.00pm P&C meeting 

Fri Aug 5th Assembly: 2S 

   PSSA Round 14   

Term 3 Week  4 

Thu Aug 11th Support Unit Athletics Carnival 

Fri       Aug 12th Assembly: 1S 

   PSSA Semi Finals   

Term 3 Week  5 

Mon Aug 15th Science Expo 

Tue Aug 16th Maths competition 

Fri Aug 19th Assembly: SRC/ Banners 

   PSSA Finals    

Term 3 Week  6 

Mon Aug 22nd Author visit 

Tue Aug 23rd Zone Athletics Carnival 

Fri Aug 26th Assembly:4H 

PSSA Results  

Senior Soccer Junior Soccer 

TSPS v West Ryde TSPS v   West Ryde 

Score:  4-0 Score:  1-1 

Player of the Match: 

James S 

Player of the Match: 

Noah C 

Senior AFL Junior AFL 

Giants  v   Hunters Hill 

Score: 1-74 

Player of the Match: 

Jacqueline D 

   

Bulldogs v  Boronia Pk  

Score:  85-0 

Player of the Match: 

Liam W 

Swans v  Boronia Park 

Score:  20-8 

Player of the Match: 

Patrick W 

Senior A Netball Junior A Netball 

TSPS v  Eastwood Hts TSPS v   Eastwood Hts 

Score:  24-7 

Player of the Match: 

Isobel GB 

Score:  24-2 

Players of the Match 

Vanessa F 

  

Senior B  Netball Junior B Netball 

TSPS v   Eastwood Hts TSPS v Eastwood Hts 

Score:  4-8 Score:  4-2 

Player of the Match: 

Scarlet M 

Player of the Match: 

Abby A 

  

Soccer & Netball games are played at  

Meadowbank Park. 

AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval. 

Training 

All training is Thursdays  8.30am – 9.15am 

Term 3 Week  7 

Mon Aug 29th Fruit & Vegetable month 

Tue Aug 30th Choir rehearsal at RCC  

Fri Sep 2nd Assembly: Band 

   Summer PSSA  Round 6 
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School News 

Kindergarten 

Kindy needs a plastic 3D model of a castle.  If any-

one has an old one that is not being used, we would 

love to borrow it. Thank you. 

Jillian Millar  

Kindergarten Teacher 

 

Open Day 

Mini Olympics at Truscott St  

This Wednesday, 3rd August Truscott Street will be 

holding a mini Olympics. This is a fun, active and 

engaging experience for students to learn about the 

components and spirit of the Olympic Games.  

A note went home two weeks ago explaining what 

country each child has been placed into and the  

students have been asked to come to school 

dressed in the colours of their country. Please  

remember to dress your child in the appropriate 

clothes to complete physical activities. It is also  

essential that all students bring a suitable hat to 

wear while completing the activities. We also ask 

for students come to school with a safety pin 

attached to their T-shirt so they can wear a small 

badge representing their country’s  flag. We are 

looking forward to an exciting day of sportsmanship 

and fun. 

The Mini Olympic Committee  

 

 

 

From The Office 

Thank you to all those people who have finalised 

their invoices. It is greatly appreciated as we  

prepare for the rollover to the new system.  

It would be very helpful if all outstanding invoices 

were paid before the 12th August. 

Pam Jurd 

Office Manager 

 

 

 

 

P&C News 

Just a friendly reminder that the August P&C 

meeting will be this Wednesday 3rd August at 7pm 

in the staff room. I know that it will be cold and wet 

this week but it would be great to see you there, so 

please come and join us to learn more about your 

school and our community. 

Carolyn Gray 

P&C President 

 

Canteen  

Welcome back to Term 3.  I hope everyone had a 

lovely holiday and are all  looking forward to the 

term. Just a reminder that we have some wonderful 

winter warmers on the menu including pizza buns, 

homemade burgers and pasta. Also there is a new 

roster on the wall for the Term 3 volunteers, so 

please put your name down and lend a hand in the 

canteen, even if it is just for an hour. The children 

love to see new faces and I very much appreciate 

the help! 

Manar Soliman 

Canteen Supervisor 
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Community News 

TONER RECYCLER 

The Breast Cancer Institute of Australia  

receives $1.00 for every recyclable toner  

cartridge collected by The Toner Recycler Pty 

Ltd.  If you have empty cartridges at home 

and would like to give to The Toner Recycler 

please bring them to school and place them 

in the box in the foyer. 


